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Dear parent/guardian,

Our Code Club is participating in a competition for Code Clubs around the world, and we’d like to ask your 
permission for your child to take part.

For this competition, Code Club is teaming up with Shaun the Sheep and Aardman Animations to 
celebrate the launch of their new movie, Farmageddon! You can find out more about Shaun and 
his friends at www.shaunthesheep.com.

The competition challenge is to code an animation of Shaun and his friends’ adventures in space. 

Please confirm below that you give your permission as follows.

        For your child to be involved in the competition.

        For the Raspberry Pi Foundation to collect and process your child’s first name, age, club’s name, 
        and competition entry with Code Club.

        For the Raspberry Pi Foundation and Code Club to share with Aardman Animations the first name and 
        age of your child as part of the child’s competition entry, for the purpose of judging the competition.

        Should your child be a competition winner, for the Raspberry Pi Foundation to share with Code Club and 
        Aardman Animations the first name and age of your child, which shall be used only for the purpose of 
        celebrating your child’s achievements at Code Club, including publication on the Shaun the Sheep website 
        of Aardman Animations and on the Code Club website.

        For your child’s first name, age, club’s name, and competition entry to be used in marketing and other 
        communications with the Code Club network and the Raspberry Pi Foundation, only for the purposes of 
        celebrating your child’s achievements at Code Club in connection with the competition.

As the information we collect during the competition will be stored on our IT infrastructure, it may also be shared 
with our data processors. For more information about how we process your personal data, please see our privacy 
policy at www.raspberrypi.org/privacy.

If you have any queries about the competition or the use of your child’s data, or if at any time you wish to withdraw 
your consent, you can contact Code Club at hello@codeclub.org.

With best wishes,

Code Club leader

‘Shaun the Sheep: Mission to Space’ Competition

I give permission for my child/children to enter this Code Club competition. 

I understand that their first name, age, club’s name, and competition entry will be shared with the Raspberry Pi 
Foundation, and particularly Code Club, and used in marketing and other communications with the Code Club 
network and the Raspberry Pi family, only for the purposes of celebrating my child’s achievements at Code Club. 

Name/s of child/children: 

Name of parent/guardian: 

Signature of parent/guardian:                                                                         Date:

ONLY IN CINEMAS


